
• The GATT provides that affected countries may withdraw 
equivalent concessions or request offsetting compensation 
as an alternative. The President and the Prime Minister 
announced that the slate will be wiped clean with respect 
to compensation rights for those actions no longer in 
effect. 

Easing of Certain U.S. Restrictions on the Imports of  
Certain Sugar-Containing Products:  The President 
undertook today best efforts to exempt certain 
sugar-containing products from restrictions imposed under 
Section 22 of the Agricultural Adjustment Act. 

Copyright: Cable/Satellite Retransmission: The Prime 
Minister informed the President that it is the 
Government's intention to meet the challenge of creating 
an appropriate and balanced copyright environment. To 
this end, the Minister of Communications has recently 
referred proposed revisions to Canada's Copyright Act to 
the Parliamentary Committee on Communications and Culture 
for consideration. The Prime Minister assured the 
President that revision of the Act is a priority. The 
Prime Minister undertook best efforts to accommodate 
U.S. concerns on the protection of programming 
retransmitted by cable or satellite when the Government 
develops legislative proposals. 
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